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The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
 
1   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
Apologies were received from Liz Wells & Margaret Codling. 
 
2   DECLARATION OF INTEREST 
CL, VC, KP & CW declared an interest in agenda item 6. 
 
3   MINUTES 
Minutes of the meeting held on 12th May 2021 were proposed, seconded and agreed 
as an accurate record of the meeting and signed by the Chair. 
 
4   CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 
The Chair reported that she now had a new dedicated CCC laptop and email 
address. 
 
5   SECRETARY’S REPORT 
The Secretary had nothing to report. 
 
6   LINCOLNSHIRE COMMUNITY FOUNDATION 
The Salvation Army underspend is to be returned, the equipment is to be passed on 
for CLIP to use on the understanding that if the SA start up again, the equipment can 
be returned to them or shared with them.  The MOU between CCC and LN12 CIC is 
still a work in progress.  Various grants forms have been sent out including one to St 
Peter’s Annexe. A request has been made that the laptops which were originally 
funded for Mablethorpe Air Cadets, could be loaned to the Mablethorpe children who 
now go to Louth air cadets and maybe the new Youth Forum.  The Evangelical 
Church wish to continue with a gas boiler rather than an air source heat pump 
system.  It was proposed, seconded and agreed to release the grant even though it 
was retrospective.  It was only retrospective because the Partnership had asked 
them to explore alternative options, which took more time.  A £200 Covid Recovery 
grant was awarded to Sutton on Sea & Trusthorpe Carnival Committee.  Furnichurch 
have re-opened but turnover is really low and they may be running at a loss.  It was 
agreed to release their second tranche of funding £10,200 once the partnership had 
received and considered an overview of their current financial position.  This could 
happen prior to the next meeting.  CAB will start delivering their service 1st August at 
both Mablethorpe Community Hall and Meridale Hall Sutton on Sea. 
 
 
 



7   TREASURER’S REPORT 
Payments have been made to EE, Talk Talk, Facebook Ads and the Phone Coop 
and Trotters Traders.  It was agreed to cancel the Phone Coop contract. 
 
8   COMMUNICATIONS GROUP REPORT 
CW reported that he now has all the information needed for the next Chatback.  
Included in this issue will be an invitation for the public to attend an open meeting, 
where there will be an open opportunity for people to shape our final Big Local CCC 
Plan.  KP to send out invitations to previously funded groups.  
 
9   PROJECT GROUPS REPORT  
HERITAGE TRAIL 
VC reported that the cost of the steel etc. for The Hera shipwreck have rocketed 
these past few months.  A groundwork survey was due to be done this Friday but 
has now been delayed due to ELDC requiring an updated FRA from the EA.  CW 
asked why the cycle racks (part of the Street furniture) may be the last part of the 
project to be funded, and also if they could be nearer every access point to 
Mablethorpe, Trusthorpe & Sutton on Sea. 
YOUTH 
KP & PS have met with The Beach Bar Boxing Club and are helping them with 
business advice and updating policies and procedures.  
QUEBEC ROAD 
New compost and plants have been added to the bulb circle.  
FUTURE EVENTS 
KP has not yet spoken to the Town Council regarding the Christmas event until there 
is more certainty over Covid regulations and Covid numbers but will contact Sutton 
on Sea Residents Association to discuss if they have any plans for a Christmas 
event. 
 
10   REP’S REPORT 
We started the annual review process this morning.  AS asked if all Partnership 
members could email KP with their answers before 25th June.  Connects 2021 is 
29/30 October at Nottingham.  Very limited numbers. Let Kim know if you wish to 
attend.  AS thanked Partnership members for all they have done during and since 
Covid. 
 
The Chair thanked everyone for attending.  
 
Meeting closed at 15.38pm 
 
 
 


